

## Cy-Fair High School Band Boosters Corporate/Business Sponsorship

## Dear Cypress Business:

We're excited to announce that we are officially launching our 2025 Corporate and Business Sponsorship Campaign, and we invite you to be a part of our new season. The award-winning Cy-Fair High School Marching Band and Color Guard are seeking business sponsors to help fund our 2025 marching season. Our program brings music, discipline, teamwork, and pride to hundreds of talented students- and we can't do it without the support of our community and local businesses.

Your generous sponsorship helps cover essential expenses, including:

- Costumes and uniforms
- Props and show design
- Travel and competition costs
- Instrument maintenance and equipment

Corporate/Business Sponsors will be recognized and appreciated in a variety of ways. We offer several sponsorship levels to fit your budget and giving goals. Please join us at the level you feel most comfortable with- every donation makes a meaningful impact. You can also click here to take you directly to the sponsorship page. Please let me know if you would prefer to write a check- I'd be happy to make arrangements to pick it up at your convenience.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. Please feel free to contact us at <a href="mailto:fundrasing@cyfariband.org">fundrasing@cyfariband.org</a> or 832-515-4014 if you are interested in supporting our band. Together, we can create an unforgettable event and make a lasting impact on the Cy-Fair High School Band and Color Guard.

Sincerely,
Danielle Shoaf, Cy-Fair Band Fundraising
fundraising@cyfairband.org
Personal cell: 832-515-4014